PHOENIX, ARIZONA - (Disclosure & News Service — April 19, 2021) - PetroSun, Inc (OTC
PINK: PSUD) The Company announced today that Compania Minera La Meseta,
S.A. de C.V. has completed the deeper driling and analysis at the San Judas | and
San Judas Il sites covering 259 hectares. Teche Mining LL, a wholly-owned subsidiary
of PetroSun, Inc holds a 77.5% equity position in Compania Minera La Meseta.

The Company reported on March 6, 2021 that the San Judas | and San Judas Il sites
contained an average concentration of 1,550 ppm of lithium contained within an
estimated 66,250,000 tons of zeolite clay deposits. The results of the drilling and
analysis down to 150 feet upgraded the lithium concentrations to 1,763 ppm
contained within an estimated 136,444,240 tons of zeolite clay deposits.

Compania Minera La Meseta and Teche Mining are now planning to enter Phase 1
of the commercialization of the San Judas | and San Judas Il zeolite resources. Bulk
marketing of zeolite is expected to commence during May 2021. The commercial
uses of zeolite include soil reclamation, as an organic soil amendment that increases
water refention and nutrient utilization, ammonia filtration for dairy, livestock and fish
hatcheries, absorbent for oilfield waste and spills, heat storage for solar energy,
municipal wastewater treatment, storm water filfration, swimming pool filter media,
nuclear remediation and many other industrial applications.

The Companies will also be entering into Phase 1 of the commercialization of the
San Judas | and San Judas Il lithium resources. Teche Mining will be involved in the
manufacturing and operation of novel processing technology to extract and purify
the lithium concentrations contained within the zeolite clays. It is anticipated that
the commercial lithium processing phase will commence during early 2022.

Forward-Looking Statements Disclaimer:

This press release contains forward-looking statements within the meaning of Section
27A of the Securities Act of 1933, as amended, and Section 21E of the Securities Act
of 1934, as amended. In some cases, you can identify forward-looking statements by
the following words: “anticipate”, “believe”, “continue”. “could”, “estimate”,
“expect”, “intend”, “may”, “ongoing”, “plan”, “potential”, “predict”, “project”,
“should”, “will", *would", or the negative of these terms or other comparable
terminology, although not all forward-looking statements contain these words.
Forward-looking statements are not a guarantee of future performance or results
and will not necessarily be accurate indications of the times at, or by, which such
performance or results will be achieved. Forward-looking statements are based on
information available at the time the statements are made and involve known and
unknown risks, uncertainty and other factors that may cause our results, levels of
activity, performance or achievements to be materially different from the
information expressed or implied by the forward-looking statements in this press
release. This press release should be considered in light of all filings of the Company
that are disclosed on the OTC Market.com website.
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